Lisa Eyre

Ms. Graber,

As a current resident of NE Tacoma I am hoping that you and others who are deciding how to go
about getting the mess that Occidental left will take it very seriously and do whatever is most
effective, regardless of the financial cost. Tacoma has been a dumping ground for too long. Ifit's
true that Occidental Chemical Corporation brought in $117 million in pre-tax profits during the last
quarter then surely they can put some of that money into fixing the chemical plume that they
created. It's time we make big corporations accountable for the havoc they create for our
environment.

Please do not allow Occidental to push for a cheap option instead of an effective one.

Sincerely,
Lisa Eyre
Resident of Tacoma for 25 years



